SMS Sunday Message: May 15

Good evening, Spartan Family! This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of May 16 - 20. This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via
email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Messages
tab.

® The “Red Carpet” 8th grade dance will be held on May 20th from 6:00 PM
to 8:00 PM. Tickets will be $3 and you can buy them in the mornings from
SCA students from May 16th-May 20th, or at the door the night of the
dance. Snacks will be sold at the dance, so bring some extra money for
food. Dress code still applies! If you have any questions, please contact
Ms. Toth in room 308. And don't forget, dress like the star that you are!

e Parents and students, the Science SOL retakes will be given tomorrow,
Monday, May 16. Students cannot retake their Science SOL without
returning a retake form. Math 8 and Math 6, 7 SOLs will be given on
Tuesday and Wednesday, May 17 and May 18, respectively and Algebra 1
SOLs will be given on Thursday, May 19. Please be sure to have
Chromebooks charging throughout the night and ready for the day. Thank
you.

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events. SMS family, let’s remember to be Respectful,
Responsible and Safe and finish this year out strong! Again, this is
Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is pleased to serve our community!



